
From: Silvia 
Sent: 26 April 2023 12:37 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re 2022/3853/P 
 
I really think the erection of a Ferris wheel in Camden Market is a dreadful 
idea. The negative impact on the residents and the environment is incalculable. 
Except for increased noise, litter and an even larger influx of people, what on 
earth would be a positive impact? 
 
Yours sincerely 
Silvia Mankin ( a Camden resident) 
 
 


